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Elsie Black 

Will Sibly 

Isla-Rose Bulman 

Maia Burton  

Flynn Christensen 

Charlie Harrison 

 Kaitlin Tate  

Esther Sanders 

Tyler Sheridan 

 

 

Home                  

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked…

Would you       

rather have a   

genie that     

granted you three 

wishes at once, 

or one that   

granted you one 

wish every five 

years? 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Please check your child’s hair for headlice - they just LOVE clean hair! 

It’s been lovely to see the sunshine this week, and great to see children 

playing on the field during break and lunch time. We are so very lucky to 

learn and play in such beautiful surroundings, and being able to watch      

buzzards soar overhead whilst outside has been such a treat.  Despite the           

challenges that Covid has brought, our world is still a beautiful place.   Mrs Channing 

                                                      LOADS of Lego!                                                                                                                     

On Wednesday, I was delighted to receive a HUGE donation of 

Lego from Paloma’s cousins, Freya and Chloe. They had been 

having a clear out during lockdown and decided to donate their 

massive collection of bricks and figures to our school family - 

thank you, girls! Mr Thompson has kindly agreed to run a Lego 

club in school when he returns to us after the May half term  holiday. How exciting!  

A message from Stokesley Cricket Club 

We will be running cricket sessions for children this summer: 

5 - 8 year olds: Friday 14th May - Friday 2nd July 5.30pm - 6.15pm 

8 - 11 year olds: Friday 14th May - Friday 2nd July 6.30pm - 7.30pm 

For more information, please contact:                                                        

robert_foreman@hotmail.co.uk 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to Matthew Collingwood for his 

beautiful table manners! Well done! 

                                        PE Kit                                                                                  

Please remember, children, that you must have a PE kit in school. If 

you do not own a PE kit, let us know and we will be able to help you, 

as we have spare kit in school. Please remember that long 

hair must be tied back (it’s a good idea to keep a hair band 

in your PE bag) and earrings must be removed or taped  

(you’ll need to keep some medical tape in your PE bag).  

Thank you, RAFT!                                                                                                             

Huge thanks to RAFT for our brand new netballs - what a lovely surprise to 

receive yet more resources for our school! 



Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

If you are struggling to access Teams at home, please don’t hesitate to ask us for help!               

Nursery places available!   
                                                                                                                             

If you would like your child to 
join our Roseberry family, we 

still have places for 3 year olds 
and one place for 2 year olds!    
Please call 01642 722883 for 
information or visit the nursery 

page on our website. 
Learning is so much fun with 
Miss Berry, Miss Capes and 

Mrs Dawson! 

Please let Mrs Channing know asap if your child is in school and they, or members of your    
household, develop Covid-19 symptoms, even if they’re already isolating.                                            

Please remember that if someone in your household has Covid symptoms, everyone within the 
household needs to isolate until a Covid test has been conducted and a negative result obtained.  

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              
This week’s award goes to Daniel Fisher for being a kind and gentle friend to others. 

Sally Toomey also deserves this award for being kind and thoughtful, finding different 
ways to support her friend during discussion time. 

Planning fun times for Year Six leavers!                                                                                     

Sadly, the Year Six residential visit to East Barnby will not go ahead. However, we are busy 

planning lots of fun activities for our fabulous Year Six children so that they have lots of great 

end-of-year memories to take with them when they leave for pastures new. There may even be a 

sleepover in the  pipeline! More information to follow soon. 

Clubs! 

Here are the clubs we are running at the moment.                  

As restrictions start to ease and life becomes a little more   

normal, additional clubs will be on offer for a range of year 

groups. Thank you for your patience, everyone! 

  Athletics 

(free) 

Thursday  

12.00 - 12.30 

Mrs Davis 

Mrs Davies’ class and 

Mrs Murton’s class 

Football 

(free) 

Wednesday  

3.20pm - 4.20pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Davies’ class and 

Mrs Murton’s class 

Sports 

(Charge 

applies) 

Friday 

3.10pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Charlton’s class and 

Mr Moore’s class 

Welcome back!                                                                                                                
It has been lovely to welcome volunteer, Chloe Richardson, back into school this week.         

She’s been helping children in Y3/4 with their learning. Mr Thompson will return after the May 
half term break to work with children in Y5/6 and a new volunteer, Leanne Blair, will join us in 

Nursery and EYFS on Monday! Volunteers will follow our Covid safety procedures. 

Would you like to run an art, music or drama club in school? If so, and you are 
happy for us to undertake a DBS police check, please let Mrs Channing know!  


